
 
 

Monday 1 March 2021 

 
  Applications for Community Grants Program now open 

 
 
Applications for Council’s 2021–2022 Community Grants Program are now open. 
 
The Program supports not-for-profit community-based organisations and groups to carry out projects and activities 
that contribute to the liveability, accessibility, safety, health and wellbeing of Glen Eira. 
 
The Program is allocated funding through Council’s Annual Budget, and is made up of two funding streams: 
 
1. Community Strengthening Grants (up to $3,000 per grant) 
2. Partnerships and Events Grants (up to $10,000 per grant) 
 
Applications close 5pm Monday 12 April and can be made online at https://gleneira.smartygrants.com.au/ 
 
If you need assistance with your application, contact 9524 3333 and book a time to speak with one of our 
community grants officers. 
 
There will also be information sessions to help groups understand funding priorities and application requirements. 
For session dates and times, visit www.gleneira.vic.gov.au/grants 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Media enquiries:  Amarita Kinnoo 
       03 9524 3411 or 0409 169 275 
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